
 

  Circular No. LP/2024-25/27  Date: 16.10.2024 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
As we approach Valmiki Jayanti, we are reminded of the profound influence of the 
“Ramayana” in shaping the moral and ethical values of Indian culture. Valmiki, 
revered as the author of this epic, imparted timeless lessons on virtue, duty, and 
righteousness that continue to resonate with us today. 
 
In honour of this significant occasion, we would like to inform you that the school 
will remain closed on Thursday, October 17, 2024. We encourage you to 
engage with your children in discussions about the importance of this day. 
 
Wishing you all A Very Happy Valmiki Jayanti! 
 
Head Mistress 

Learning Plus 


